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Comments: We camped at beautiful Lost Lake last summer with our children and grandchildren. As a frequent
visitor to Mount Hood and Lost Lake, I'm concerned about the proposed land swap. This process was too fast,
and did not include the public or the tribes in an appropriate manner. The parcels being proposed are not equal in
terms of their old growth, or size of the trees. please reconsider this decision, slow down the process, and take
another look.



